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P would like to make my comments on the proposed boundary changes to theseatof Eyre:
They are making the area too large for any Member to service it properly. The people in the
Eastern part of the proposed new electorate will be the biggest losers.

If we have to have a change, it would be better for the Esperance people to join the
Kalgoorlie Electorate. So, if Perth Metro is to have ancther seat, and another MP, why not

create another MP and leave us alone, or is that too easy?
If these changes go ahead, this will happen again at what cost? The country areas will miss
out again.

There needs to be some consideration of the communities of interest rather than
population distribution when determining electoral boundaries,
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